
 

 
 

 



Message from the MS/HS Arabic Department & Library 
We are excited to announce that Mr. Sameh Abdel Khalek has published his Arabic Reading 
Club website as one of the sources for Arabic classes at our school. Besides having a HUGE 
collection of short stories and articles, the website acknowledges diversity and inclusiveness 
through the different cultures and celebrations throughout the world, in order to be true to the 
Schutz Learner Profile Traits of being knowledgeable and to present to the world “confident 
global citizens”.  
A link to the website will be sent to the students on google classroom. 

 
 
Closely related to that is our summer reading campaign hosted by the MS/HS Arabic 
Department in coordination with the MS/HS library. Reading platforms to be used are: The 
Arabic Reading Club, and Hindawi. The Arabic teachers will select some short stories with 
different reading levels and post them on Google Classroom. Students will be discussing the 
reading material with the Arabic teachers and the MS/HS librarian during the first week of 
school, and would be expected to present their reading projects as well.   

https://www.hindawi.org/books/

